
 

To Our Waitlisted Artists: 

Due to the number of applications we received this year, artist waitlists were 

created for both exhibit areas of Fine Arts and Crafts. 

The Jury Committee was extremely thorough and labored over each submission 

during the scoring process.  In some cases, the Jury Committee had to have 

several rounds of scoring to sort out the ties among groups of artists.   

For Waitlisted Artists: As booth locations becomes available, the artist’s booth 

assignment will be determined by the score given during jury process, the media 

category, the date of artist’s application, and artist’s booth location preferences 

stated on their applications. 

Beginning August 20th, which is a booth payment deadline for artists, we will be 

in the position to address the booth assignments of waitlisted artists. Please also 

know that booth space often becomes available right up to the date of the 

show!    

Refunds to Waitlisted artists, who have paid their booth fee to us in advance of 

jury selection, will be refunded if we are unable to accommodate you in the 

Halifax Art Festival.  If an artist wishes to withdraw their name from the Artist 

Waitlist, please notify us in writing to HalifaxArtFestival@gmail.com or indicate 

your decision on your ZAPP application on the www.zapplication.org website. 

We wish we had the space for all our selected artists! 

 We love your work and we hope you can join us at the Festival!   


